
 

Child Sexual Assault Referral Centre (SARC) 
 

Norfolk’s SARC, ‘The Harbour Centre’ has developed a new service, 
to support children under the age of 13 who have been sexually 

assaulted. 
 

The service that will be delivered by a Child Advocate has been 
developed to support children, young people and their families with 

practical and emotional support throughout the criminal justice process. 
Helping Children and their families to understand what has happened, 

prepare for the next steps and to arrange further support that the child or 
wider family may benefit from.  

 
Families can expect: 

 Face to face contact / telephone contact. 

 A direct contact / liaison point with the police. 

 Regular updates on the investigation. 

 Practical and emotional support before, during and after court trial. 

 Arranged pre-trial court viewings. 

 Resources, websites & booklets about the Criminal Justice System. 

 Signposting opportunities 

 Advocacy throughout the entire process, including support at 
meetings, such as at School or with social Services. 

 
For further information please contact ‘The Harbour Centre’, details 

listed below. 
The Harbour Centre 

Helpline: 0845 4564810 
Office: 01603 276381 

Fax: 01603 276397 
Email: contact@theharbourcentre.co.uk 

Web: www.theharbourcentre.co.uk 
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